
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Deputy Headteacher Candidates, 

We are the School Council at Park Primary School and we would like to tell you 

the things that are important to our school community. We are a large school which 

is full of unique children who enjoy maths, sports, Forest School and finding out 

about the world. We have lots of great ICT resources, nice classrooms and very 

friendly staff who always make new people welcome. 

Our Deputy Head is leaving and we are devastated, we are keen to get a new 

deputy head who is just as good as our current one. We have listed some of the 

qualities we are looking for: 

· Kind and caring 

· Firm but fair 

· A good example to everyone 

· Likes engaging with children 

· Is a confident person 

· Friendly 

· Energetic 

· Willing to work hard to make sure that every child is ready for secondary school. 

If you are still interested in becoming our deputy headteacher please visit our 

school website or Facebook page to see what life at Park Primary is really like. If 

you would like to come and look around school and meet members of the School 

Council please contact the office. 

Yours sincerely 

Park Primary School Council 


